
Important Safety Recall Notice 
Stanley 1913 Switchback and Trigger Action Travel Mugs 

 
Hello -  
 
Stanley 1913 is voluntarily recalling the Switchback [12 oz and 16 oz] and Trigger Action [12 oz, 16 oz 
and 20 oz] Travel Mugs, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) 
because the lid threads can shrink when exposed to heat and torque causing the lid to detach during use, 
posing a burn hazard.   
 
Please immediately stop use of your Switchback or Trigger Action travel mugs and reach out to 
Stanley 1913 for a free replacement lid that will work with the existing product.  
 
The following item numbers are affected: 

 
Name Size Product Identification Number 
Switchback 12 ounces 20-01437 

16 ounces 20-01436, 20-02211 

Trigger Action 
12 ounces 20-02033, 20-02779, 20-02825 
16 ounces 20-02030, 20-02745, 20-02957 
20 ounces 20-02034, 20-02746  

 
If you have questions, please reach out to Stanley 1913 toll free at [866-792-5445] between 8 a.m. and 5 
p.m., Eastern Time, Monday through Friday, or visit 
https://www.Stanley1913TMrecall.expertinquiry.com for information about a free replacement lid. 
 
Thank you for being a valued Stanley 1913 customer. We apologize for any inconvenience, and we 
remain committed to constant improvement that will provide quality products that are built for life.  

 
JON HANSON 
General Manager, North America 
 

 
 
 


